Memo CP-D/217
13 June 1991

To: Distribution

From: H.D. Lemmel

Ce A

Subject: 1991 NRDC Meeting

We have received the informal confirmation that the next meeting of
the Nuclear Reaction Data Centers will be held in Obninsk and Moscow from
7-11 October 1991. The formal invitation letters will be sent out as
soon as we have received the formal confirmation through the USSR mission
to the IAEA.

Kindly remember that at this meeting the centers should be
represented by the center head plus a technical staff member.

Meanwhile, I would like you to let me know of any specific items that
you wish to have included on the agenda.

For the actions and conclusions of the last NRDC mmetings of 1989 and

1990 see memos CP-D/200 and CP-D/210. Kindly verify that the actions and
conclusions are implemented.
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